
 

 

 
Monday 7th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers.  

RE: School closure Thursday 5th May 2022. 

As you may already be aware, Thursday 5th May is polling day. This year Riverside Primary school will 
be used as a polling station and open to the general public between 7am and 10pm.  
 
  

In order to safeguard our pupils we have no choice but to close the school on this day.  We apologise for 

any inconvenience this may cause, but we are sure you will understand that the reason for this closure 
is beyond our control. 
 
The school will reopen as usual on Friday 6th May, all children will be expected to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Nicole Coull 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


